
Weekly Newsletter  

Friday 2nd May 2025 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to 
everyone who joined us for the official opening of 
our new school playground! Your presence helped 
make the event a joyful and memorable occasion 
for our entire school community.  

It was wonderful to see so many families come 
together to celebrate this exciting addition to our 
school. The smiles, laughter, and energy from our 
students as they explored the new play space 
reminded us all of the power of community and the 
importance of play in childhood development. 

This playground represents more than just new 
equipment — it’s a symbol of what we can achieve 
together. We’re grateful for your continued support 
and involvement, and we look forward to seeing the 
positive impact this space will have on our 
children’s wellbeing, friendships, and learning.  

Thank you once again for being part of this special 
day! 

Miss Gayle  

VE Day   

 On 8 May 2025, we mark the historic 80th 
anniversary of VE Day, to celebrate 80 years of peace 
since the end of World War II in Europe. We’ll be 
marking the anniversary with a special own clothes 
day, where children are invited to come to school 
dressed in red, white, and blue to help us celebrate 
this important moment in history. 
We’ll be learning about Victory in Europe Day, why it 
was such a significant event, and how people 
celebrated the end of World War II in 1945. 
No donations are needed – just join in the spirit of 
the day with patriotic colours and a smile! 
Let’s make it a memorable day of learning and 
reflection.  

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday (School Closed) 

Thursday 8th May: VE Day Celebration (Mufti Day- 
pupils wear blue, white and red) 

Week of May 12th- Friday 16th May: Year 6 SATs 

Friday 23rd May: Whole School Disco 

Monday 26th May- Friday 30th May: Half term  

More Pictures Celebrating our New Playground 

Children’s Corner  

Thank you to our Head  

Boy and Head Girl for 

their wonderful  

speeches- they are  

our future leaders! 


